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THE SECRETARY-GENERAL

17 December 2014

Excellency,

I would like to thank you for your letter dated 25 November 2014 and
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Towards this end, I have tasked the United Nations Development
Programme (UNDP) with leading the initiatives of the United Nations system
on Ebola-related recovery. UNDP will undertake these tasks in consultation
with the Economic Commission for Africa, my Special Envoy on Ebola, the
Peacebuilding Support Office, the United Nations Educational, Scientific and
Cultural Organization, the Office of the Special Adviser on Africa, the
Department of Economic and Social Affairs, the World Bank and the African
Union.
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